
 

 
 
 
 
                                                            1575 Sherman St., Denver, CO 80203  P 303.866.5700  cdhs.colorado.gov 

                                                                                  Jared Polis, Governor  |  Michelle Barnes, Executive Director 
 

July 1, 2023 
 
 
The Honorable Rachel Zenzinger  
Chair, Joint Budget Committee  
 
The Honorable Janet Rowland 
Commissioner, Mesa County  
 
Kim Bimestefer 
Executive Director, Colorado Department of Health Care Policy and Financing  
 
Heather O’Hayre 
Director, Larimer County Department of Human Services 
 
Senator Zenzinger, Commissioner Rowland, Executive Director Bimestefer, and Director O’Hayre: 
 
The Colorado Department of Human Services, in response to reporting requirements set forth in Section 
26-1-121.5, C.R.S., respectfully submits the attached Executive Summary and County Administration 
Best Practices report. 
 

“(2)(c) On or before July 1, 2023, the state department shall submit the results of the 
comprehensive assessment and recommendations required pursuant to subsection (2)(b) 
of this section to the Department of health care policy and financing, the county 
departments, and the joint budget committee.” 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kevin Neimond, CDHS’ Director of Policy and Legislative 
Affairs, at 303-620-6450. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Barry Pardus  
Acting Director, Office of Economic Security  
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